

[image: image1]
June 18, 2010

Press Contact: Matt Hartwig
202-289-3835

Audio with RFA President Bob Dinneen on E15 Decision Delay

 

Renewable Fuels Association President and CEO Bob Dinneen expresses frustration over EPA's second delay on making a decision about increasing the amount of ethanol allowed to be blended in regular gasoline from the current 10 percent to 15 percent. 

 

2:23  RFA Statement on E15 Decision Delay
If you have any trouble with the audio, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842.
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